
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
FOR THE 

CITY OF GATESVILLE 
SCHEDULED FOR 

JUNE 26, 2018 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 110 NORTH 8TH STREET 

5:30 P.M. 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE POWER OUTAGE AT 

CITY HALL DUE TO EXPLOSION AT CORYELL MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 
  
  
I hereby attest that a notice was posted on this the 26th day of June 2018, by 5:00 p.m. 
on the front and back doors of City Hall and the official City of Gatesville 
website, www.ci.gatesville.tx.us  Gatesville City Hall, 110 N. 8th Street, Gatesville, 
Texas. 
  
_________________________ 
Wendy Cole 
City Secretary 
 

http://www.ci.gatesville.tx.us/

